CITY OF

BLOOMINGTON
MINNESOTA

November 8, 2017

The Hall Institute, Inc.

ATTN: Jason Hall

7365 Kirkwood Court North, Suite #320
Maple Grove, MN 55369

RE: Case # PL201700232 — Temporary tower for special event (Super Bowl LIT)
7900 24th Avenue South

Mr. Hall:

As set forth in City Code Section 21.501.03(c), I have administratively approved a Minor
Revision to the Final Development Plans for a temporary wireless communications tower related
to a special event located at 8200 28th Avenue South subject to the following conditions being
satisfied:

1. Prior to Permit An electrical permit for all required changes to accommodate the proposed
use be obtained.

2. Ongoing The temporary tower is limited to as shown on the approved plans in Case
File #P1.201700232.
3. Ongoing The special event temporary tower may only be erected between November

15,2017 and February 10, 2017, as noted on the project description in Case
File #P1.2017-232.

4. Ongoing The tower must comply with all applicable FAA airspace standards and
approval processes.
5. Ongoing The antennas shall comply with all Federal Communications Commission

requirements regarding radio frequency emissions.

Should you have any questions regarding this action, please contact Nick Johnson, Planner, at
(952) 563-8925 or nmjohnson@BloomingtonMN.gov.

Sincerely,

Glen Markegard, AICP
Planning Manager

cc: Kent Smith, Assessing
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